
Dixville Telephone Company 
450 Bedford Street 
Lexington, MA 02420 

603-255-9911 

Via Certified USPS Mail and Electronic Mail 

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

RE: Dixville Telephone Company, Inc. 

May 15, 2015 

License by Notification of Existing Crossings on Existing Poles 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

C.-RS 15 - 10>~ 

I write on behalf of Dixville Telephone Company (DTC) pursuant to RSA 371:17-b for the purpose 

of obtaining a final license for all of DTC's facilities crossing New Hampshire public waters and lands that 

existed as of June 19, 2013, the effective date of the above-referenced statute. Enclosed please find an 

original and six (6) copies of a spreadsheet identifying the specific geographic and pole locations of each 

existing crossing. This information includes: the town, GPS latitude and longitude coordinates, poles 

numbers and water body or state land relating to each crossing. 

RSA 371:17-b provides that, upon receipt of the enclosed list, "no further inquiries or 

investigations by the commission shall be undertaken and the commission shall issue a final license ." In 

view of the foregoing, as well as the fact that this filing is made within the two-year period identified in 

the above-referenced statute, DTC respectfully requests that the Commission issue the final license 

requested herein. 

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing. Thank you for your assistance. 

Very truly yours, 

Art Nicholson 

Attachment A 


